[image: image1.jpg]T _—
i [&2a] Diocese
Ll_ve | Prﬂ | Seﬁ 9 °'Portsmouth

courageous | collaborative | generous | resourceful | pioneering

First Floor, Peninsular House, Wharf Road, Portsmouth PO2 8HB « 023 9289 9650 . portsmouth.anglican.org « @CofEPortsmouth

A company limited by guarantee « registered in London No. 226466 « Charity No. 249256 THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND





Under Standing Order 82, Rebecca Hunt (General Synod member) has asked the following questions -
The answers have been provided by Jeff Williams, Director of Education.

Questions raised and answers given:

1. What steps have the DBE taken to encourage C of E schools to review, or prepare to review, their policies considering the Department of Education’s draft guidance on gender-questioning children?
A. The DBE will be issuing concrete and clear advice to all schools when the DfE’s guidance on gender-questioning children is finalised. To encourage schools to review policies before the final guidance is issued will potentially cause more confusion and questions than the DBE and its officers are able to answer. Where schools have asked the Education Team specific questions about the DfE’s draft guidance, these have been answered.

2. Please can we have sight of any response made by the DBE to the current government consultation on gender-questioning children with the deadline for submission of 12 March?

A. The DBE has not made a response to the consultation, though individual members may have responded in a personal capacity – as can any school leader, governor or individual. 

The Standing Orders permit a supplementary question to be asked by Rebecca if she wishes.

Standing Order 83 states that up to two further succinct supplementary questions from other members may be taken at the discretion of the Chair.
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